
 

 

Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

HCB will celebrate World Book Day tomorrow, Thursday 7th March 2024. We would like 

the Primary 1 and 2 pupils to either wear or bring their pyjamas to school or their dressing 

gown. They can also bring their favourite small cuddly toy to school for the day. Or if they 

already have a costume for World Book Day, they can wear it. 

We would ask that the Primary 3-7 pupils and the Rainbow 

Room and Starlight Room pupils bring their favourite book to 

school, to share with their teacher and peers. Finally, Mr 

McArevey has asked if the parents could upload a photo of their 

child reading in an unusual place to their class app. There will be 

prizes for the best photos. Happy snapping!   

Click the link to see last year’s pictures. https://www.holycrossboys.com/latest-

news/news/hcb-celebrate-world-book-day-in-style/?p=25&tags=,1081 

Reminder: For obvious health and safety reasons, no one is ever allowed to park in front 

of the school gates and prevent access in or out of the school. 

Also, we have had a few incidents where parents have managed to get through the foyer 

doors and arrive at the classroom door during 

school in recent days.  

 
We would remind all parents that they are not 
permitted beyond the foyer doors (unless a 
meeting has been scheduled by the class 
teacher) for Health and Safety reasons.  
 
Please ask at reception to make the relevant 

teacher aware if your son is being picked up 

early for an appointment and he will be 

brought down to the foyer.  

 
Teachers should be made aware of boys in 
their class getting out early for an appointment 
in advance. 
 
Thanks for your continued support.  

Mr Mc Arevey       Mr Curran 

   (Principal)        (Vice Principal) 
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